Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

Nehalem Elementary School

36300 Eighth Street « PO Box 190 * Nehalem, OR 97131
(503) 355-3650 » Fax: (503) 368-7721

Kristi Woika, Principal
Seagull Spirit! Karen Wheeler, Secretary

April 2, 2021

Bill Spidel
PO Box 451
Nehalem, OR 97131

Dear Bill,

Thank you for the generous $ 2,000.00 donation in support of our Nehalem
Elementary School Music program. We are fortunate to be in a community that
honors and supports students and their Music education. Mr. Simpson is very
excited and is working on what he can purchase that will benefit the students the
best.

We confirm that you did not receive any goods or services in exchange for these
donations. Thank you again for all your support!

Sincerely,

Kristi Woika
Principal



